
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 Academic Services Department 
 
  
Date: February 3, 2021   
 
To: Andrea Oquist 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien 
    
Subject: Annual Education Report 
 
I am requesting that our Annual Education Report be placed on the Curriculum 
Committee agenda for the February 8, 2021 Board of Education Committee of the 
Whole meeting. I would like the opportunity to present the 2020-21 District Annual 
Report, which was updated in January as required by the State of Michigan. 
 
This year the report has little new information since we did not have spring testing from 
both the State and District level. School principals reviewed and updated their school 
improvement goals, but most of those are the same as the 2019-20 school year. At the 
district level, we also reviewed and updated our school improvement goals, with very 
few changes. This is a state required process and we have until February 15 to post on 
our website. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  I look forward to sharing with you the 
updates we made this year. 
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